Oxfordshire Branch

5>’ Computing in Schools
Simon Humphreys, Computing at School (CAS)

Thursday 6th March 2014 - 7:30pm
Oxford e-Research Centre, 6 Keble Road, Oxford, OX1 3QG

From September 2014, all schools (primary and secondary) that follow the
National Curriculum will see significant changes from the old ICT curriculum to the
newly branded and redesigned Computing curriculum. CAS are playing a lead role

in the development of the curriculum and are also putting into place a training
scheme for all teachers.

Simon will talk about the work of CAS, its connections to BCS and how
IT Professionals can support their local schools.

The event is free.
Members and non-members are very welcome.
Please just turn up.
Tea, coffee and a sandwich buffet are served from 7:00pm.

For more information visit:

www.oxon.bcs.org



